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Tuesday 15th December 2020 
 

Remote Learning Provision for children in Class 2H 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
While your child is isolating at home, they will be able to access remote learning provision online. Your child’s 
class teacher is now preparing high quality online learning which will be ready to begin on Wednesday 
December 16th and will run through to Friday December 18th. 
 
In the meantime, your child will be expected to make use of ​Bug Club​ for reading, ​Spelling Shed​ (Years 2 - 6) 
for spellings and ​TT Rockstars​ (Years 3 - 6) for times table practice. 
 
The learning will take place through our Remote Learning Provision on Google Classroom. Your child will be 
familiar with Google Classroom as they sign into it weekly with their teachers using the school’s 
Chromebooks, but may need support when signing it at home with a different device. If using a mobile or 
tablet device, please ensure you first download both the Google Classroom App, and the Google Slides app. 
For more support on this, please visit ​this site. 
 
Please ​click here​ to see your child’s recommended timetable for remote learning. Please aim to follow this 
where possible, but we appreciate you may need to adjust this to suit your needs. 
 
Each day, your child is expected to ‘Check-in’ to the online learning using the Google Form that the teacher 
will post before 9:00am. They must also click the ‘​Hand In’​ button so the teacher knows their work is 
complete. 
 
Over the course of the day, there will be learning content linked to our school work for your child to complete 
each day. Your child’s teacher will use recorded videos to deliver new learning, and provide online activities 
for your child to complete. Feedback will be given to children through Google Classroom. 
 
In addition to these lessons, your child will be expected to complete daily spelling and times table practice, 
and use the identified session for independent reading. Your child is encouraged to make use of ​Bug Club​ for 
reading, ​Spelling Shed​ (Years 2 - 6) for spellings and ​TT Rockstars​ (Years 3 - 6) for times table practice. 
 
If you have any questions or experience any problems,​ ​please email: 
hillprimary@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Remote Learning Team 
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